
2015 NOAA Student Scholarships Is Open:   

NOAA’s Office of Education is accepting applications for the 2015 class of undergraduate 
scholars.  Applications must be submitted by January 30, 2015.  Over 100 students are selected 
each year to participate in the Ernest F. Hollings and Educational Partnership Program (EPP) 
scholarship programs. 

These generous scholarships include support for two years of study in the junior and senior year 
and summer internship opportunities at NOAA facilities.   For information on these programs 
and how to apply: 

Ernest F. Hollings Undergraduate Scholarship Program:  
http://www.oesd.noaa.gov/scholarships/hollings.html 

  

Educational Partnership Program Undergraduate scholarship:  
http://www.epp.noaa.gov/ssp_undergrad_page.html.   

 


